
Continued… 

CSDA encourages all counties to submit their pre-order of the publication by Tuesday, 
January 31, 2012. Please note that the quantity of the publication order will be based on the 
amount of pre-orders we receive. A limited number will go on sale in the CSDA Online Store 
beginning mid-February. However, once they are sold out, they are sold out! 

The cost of this year’s publication remains $30 for members and $60 for non-members.  
However, we would like to note that the shipping and handling costs have increased by $3.00. 
This is to cover the financial loss experienced over the last year due to CSDA’s relocation and 
new mail provider. From henceforth, CSDA will be shipping all of its publications via USPS 
rather than UPS. 

CSDA recognizes your continued support and thanks the LCSA directors for dedicating their 
staff and resources for this publication.  Copies of this publication will be available beginning 
February 15th at the CSDA Online Store at: http://www.csdaca.org/store_csdapubs.aspx.  


